
Southern California Group 
After a two-year absence, more than 35 Red Crossers joined us for a delicious 

lunch and festive reunion on April 26. 
We want to thank everyone who attended and everyone who contributed to making it a 

success.  
 It was agreed that a good time was had by all. 

 
Mark your calendars.   Our next meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 18, and we'd love 

for you to attend. 
If you have suggestions for an appropriate venue, please share them with me or with our 

dedicated chair  
Bonnie Singleton (swlspices@verizon.net). 

 
The photos below were taken by former Chair and great photographer Bill Dutton. 

 
Wishing you good health and happy times until we meet again. 

 
 

Marlene Zweig 
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